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McClenagan, Laura

From: Ruth Park <ruthpark49@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 1:01 PM
To: Planning Clerk; Ruth Park; Tricia Gonzales; Karen Sacchi
Subject: Re: AT&T cell tower   Parcel number 505-151-006   Record number PLN-2020-1675

I understand that the cell tower needs to be built about 20 feet higher.  I am in favor of this to provide the best tower service for 
everyone.  
 
 
Ruth Park 
17515 Field Row Trail 
Hockley, Tx.  77447 
 
 
 
On Friday, July 30, 2021, 02:24:30 PM CDT, Ruth Park <ruthpark49@yahoo.com> wrote:  
 
 
Parcel number 505-151-006 
Record number PLN-2020-1675 
 
I have been an AT&T customer most of my life and I am 72 years old.  I grew up with AT&T in  Ruston, La. when they had 
telephone operators!  Even though the service of then was a lot more antiquated than today it worked.  Today we need a good cell 
tower to assist with the life style and needs of our current world.  I worked 47 years with computers and in the past 25 years we 
have certainly needed the phone service to assist with the variance of the job market and the diversity of the world.  I have had to 
use other services in parts of the country and they do not provide the service that one needs or desires.  
 
I live in Houston, Texas and the AT&T service is excellent!   I have family and friends in northern California and many times when I 
call the service does not work correctly.   It would be wonderful if the AT&T cell tower could be installed and start working for not 
only the people of Northern California, but the people that call from many locations and desire better service.   
 
Please approve the tower....  
 
 
Ruth Park 
17515 Field Row Trail 
Hockley, Tx. 77447 


